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Blessed with a coastline of immense natural beauv and accessibility for the general population, 
the tourism industry in l'he Gambia contribules to over 18% of the country's Gross Domestic 
Product, and is also the largest foreign exchange earner by all comparisons with other sectors 
of the economy, employing an estimated number of 10,000 people, dircctly and indirectly. 

Nonetheless, this project is being developed at a time  hen the negative effects of mass 
tourism on our coastal and marine environment are heginning to cause concern. In The 
Gambia, little attention has been paid in the past to the positioning of tourism developments 
with respect to their proximiry to sensitive biological areas. resulting in the damage, removal 
or completc loss of critical habitats such as mangroves and wetlands. Sea erosion is being 
exacerbated both by tourism development itself, and by other uses such as illegal sand mining 
to provide building materials for use in construction. Inadequate procedures and infbstructure 
for sewage treatment and disposal, excessive production of solid waste coupled with poor solid 
waste management and lack of capacity to design and manage effective waste management 
sys%ems, uncontrolled water use, excessive reliance on non-renewable enerby resources are 
adding to the list of emerging problems for the industry. This regional project is considered to 
be of great national priority, as jt seeks to address the negatike impacts the tourism industry is 
or could imminently have on the marine and coastal environment. 

On behalf' of the Government of The Gambia, and in my capacity as the GEF Operational Focal 
Point for Sbe Gambia, 1 wish to strongly endorse The Gambia's participation in thc 
implemenlation of the Reduction of Envimnmental Impact from Coastal Tourism through 
Introduction of Policy Cba~ges and Strengthening Public-Private Partnerships Project. It 
should be noted that the project has received the full endorsement of thc National GEF 
Committec, which is mandated to review and approve all GEF projects beforc the GEF 
Operational Focal Point forwards them to the Secretariat. 
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We look forward ro working wifi thc GE1: Secretariat and the 1As for the successful 
implcrnentation of this imporbnt regional G 111: project. 

cc: The Permanent Secretary The Permanent Secretary 
Dept. of State for Forestry Dept. of State for Tourism & Culture 
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State House Banjul 
Bani ul 
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